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Acknowledgement of Retiring Members of the Advisory 
Committee on Accessible Transit (ACAT) 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 15, 2020, received the Acknowledgement 
of Retiring Members of the Advisory Committee on Accessible Transit (ACAT) for 
information.   

The Chief Executive Officer acknowledged the following retiring members of ACAT: 

• Mazin Aribi 
• Anita Dressler 
• Jessica Geboers 
• Marian McDonell 
• Bobbi Moore 


